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11th July 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Sports Day 2025 
 
We are writing to let you know that we will be holding our annual sports day on Friday 18th July. All pupils will 
have the opportunity to take part in either traditional athletics events or alternative team sports activities. 
 
Pupils should arrive at school in their full PE kit. As pupils will be outside for the majority of the day, they will 
need to bring the following: 
 

• Full refillable water bottle 

• Sun cream 

• Hat 

Due to the recent hot weather, we will be erecting some gazebos so that pupils have adequate shade. 
 
We hope pupils will enjoy this positive and fun end to the school year. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr B Franklin 
Subject Leader for PE 
 


